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          Friday 18th February 2022  
          
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day at Queensway on Thursday 3rd March 2022. 
 
The children can come to school dressed as their favourite book character and each class will also be taking part in 
themed reading and book related games and activities throughout the day. 
 
We are also running a book swap. From Monday 28th February, children can bring in a book they no longer want 
and swap this with a token. On World Book Day (Thursday 3rd March) they will be able to exchange the token for a 
different book from all those donated.  
 
Visit https://www.worldbookday.com/families/ where you will also find lots of tips and ideas for sharing stories with 
your children, video stories and free audio books as well as lots of other fun activities to explore together.  
 
You can also find reading lists and book recommendations by age and year group at 
www.lovereading4schools.co.uk/lists  
  
Don’t forget to visit your local bookshop and help your child choose their free World Book Day book with the £1 
token they will receive on the day.  
 
We look forward to seeing some creative costumes!  
 
Your sincerely  
 
Mrs Newman  
Reading Leader   
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